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Welcome back to school everyone – the children seem rested – we 

hope you are too! 

We are looking forward to seeing Ash parents at our Parents’ 

Evenings next Tuesday and Thursday – you should by now have 

received an appointment time – any problems please let us know. 

We are sending the children’s Learning Journeys home with them 

tonight - could you please bring them along with you when you 

come to Parents’ Evening. In the meantime enjoy sharing them 

with your child and family 
 

World Book Day Thursday 01 March  

The Early Years children are invited to 

dress as a character from a 

story/book/nursery rhyme (a little different to 

the rest of the school) We would also like them 

to bring a favourite book or story into school, at 

any time during the week, to share with us all. 

 

Can Ash parents please try to support us as we work as hard as we can on 

the children’s reading? It really does make a big difference if the children 

read everyday.  

 

Enjoy your weekend.                        The Early Years Team         


